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Having achieved Mansfield Certification Plus distinction, MG+M The Law Firm is pleased to announce that the firm is
participating in the upcoming Mansfield Rule 5.0 Certification process.

The goal of the Mansfield Rule is to boost the representation of diverse lawyers, including women, lawyers of color,
LGBTQ+ lawyers, and lawyers with disabilities by broadening the pool of candidates considered for and appointed to
leadership and governance roles, equity partner promotions, formal client pitch opportunities, and senior lateral
positions.
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